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Swimming will resume on 

Tuesday 12th September for 

Years 1, 2, 3 and 4.  Please 

remember your kits! Reception 

class will begin swimming on 3rd 

October 2017.  

Clubs running this week are:   

Monday – Cookery Club 

Tuesday - Zoo Club 

Wednesday – Y6 Maths Intervention & 

Aspire  

Please ensure children are collected 

promptly. 

 

Please can any parents collecting their children from 

Out of School Club please remember to ring them 

on 07437768427 in order to let them know you have 

arrived for collection.  Thank you. 

 

We rely heavily on our school fundraising 

and always need help planning and running 

events such as the Christmas Fair.  If you 

have some time to spare and would like to 

get involved, please come along to our PTA 

meeting on Friday 22nd October at 9.15am.  

All help gratefully received!  

 

We want all children to release their hidden superhero in the last week of September in 

support of the Children’s Foundation!  This is an amazing local charity which supports over 

23,000 children in the North East.  They reach out and support disadvantaged, disabled and 

distressed children who have not been reached by other charities and they need our help.  

We will be having a mammoth fundraising week from 25th – 29th September.  Activities will 

include Design OLSAMan/Woman, Superhero Film Night, Superhero lunch, Superhero fancy 

dress day (for staff and children!) and a Friday afternoon assembly/talent show to which all 

parents will be invited.  We are also hoping to invite a few real life superheroes in to school to 

discuss their jobs with the children too.  We hope you will support us in making this a 

memorable week! 

 

I can say one good thing about myself. 

 

On Friday 22nd September 

all children are invited to 

come into school wearing 

their jeans in order to 

support Jeans for Genes 

day.  The money raised is 

used to help support 

services across the UK for 

children affected by genetic 

disorders.  Please support 

this worthwhile cause by 

making a £1 donation per 

child on the day. 

 

All parents who have children joining Reception in 

September 2018 or children transferring to high 

school next year will have received information 

concerning the admissions process.  Please ensure 

all applications are completed before the specified 

deadlines.  If you have any problems completing the 

online applications, please contact the office.  

 


